NOTICE
The public hearing on the proposed draft update of the EASTON TOWN PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND
DEVELOPMENT 2018-2028, originally scheduled for Monday, October 1, 2018, has been rescheduled to
Monday, October 29, 2018, at 7:00pm, in the Cafetorium of the Helen Keller Middle School, 360 Sport Hill

Road, Easton, CT.
Dated this 1% day of October, 2018 by Robert Maquat, Chairman, Planning and Zoning Commission

s
* ——
——
—
—
, S
- w—

e

N ——

==

h —

i —

[x<]

——

. —

=

= ——

B3 —

an e—

Lol SE—

- ———

a2 o

nn —

el

) ——
———

~m w—

= =
——
o ——
——
—
—

Book2018/Page1000 CFN#M2018000610 Page 1 of 1



